Imperial SSAGO Club Report

Since the November Puzzle Rally in Loughborough, Imperial SSAGO has run two
activities — bouldering at the newly opened bouldering wall in Vauxhall, and ice-
skating to celebrate the end of the term before Christmas. Imperial SSAGO has tried
bouldering and climbing at several places in the past, including Westway and the
Biscuit Factory. Westway is preferable for rock climbing and the Biscuit Factory tends
to have better bouldering routes, although the shiny new holds at Vauxwall are hard
to resist.

Ice-skating took place at the ice rink at the National History Museum and is an event
we are trying to make a tradition of, to finish off the autumn term as its proximity to
Imperial makes it an ideal location.

Our greatest success this term has been successfully being allocated grant from the
Harlington Trust to purchase a new tent. Upcoming activities for the spring term
includes the Science Museum lates, attending Critical Mass, competing at the Bog
Seat Challenge in March and hopefully sending a few members to ball in
Southampton.



